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ROINN AN TAOISIGH

DeEPARTMENT OF THE TaciseacH

 BAILE ATHA CLIATH 2
pUﬁMN 2 S .

8th October 1970

Dear Mr. Fabron,

My wife and I would like to congratulate you and all -+
your staff on the excellence of the lunch in honour
‘of President Nixon on Monday last. The food and
wine were up'to the hig;i?qest standard that we expect of

* the Russell and I would like especially to commend you S
~on the floral arrangements in St. Patrick's Hall - e
they were the subject of much favourable comment.

With best wishes.

, Mr. I. Fabron,
' . Manager, . . i
- Hotel Russell, 4 L |
. St. Stephen's Green, ' N
}.Dublin 2. '
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